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Ipswich Academy, Braziers Wood Road, Ipswich IP3 0SP

Mr Wilding, Principal of Ipswich Academy, 
and his team would like to invite children and 
families from our local primary schools to an 
Open Evening to see the exciting prospects 
our academy o� ers. 

We will be o� ering a� er-school parent/carer 
tours on an individual basis, please call the 
academy to book.

Thursday 18th September 2025 
5.00pm - 7.00pm



We cannot 
wait to
meet you!

@ipswichacademypt

Follow us

At Ipswich Academy we strive to ensure that 
all students, regardless of background, are 
provided with the opportunity for a good 
education.

We are clear about our vision; we are clear 
about how we are going to achieve this; 
and we are very clear that we want parents/
carers to work with us. We believe that great 
communication and support between parents/
carers and our sta�  is key to a child’s successful 
school experience.


